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Happy New Year - from the boys, girls, women, and the staff of Renewed Hope India! May God continue to
bless and keep each and every one of our U.S. partners. 

Throughout this past year, you have continued to show your trust in God by continuing to provide for the
needs of Renewed Hope India. As a ministry, we are blessed to have faithful believers to carry on God's
work. 

In the face of turmoil and uncertainty, you have remained faithful in providing for the needs and spiritual
growth of many in India. This not only includes the children and widows, but your faithfulness has
encouraged them to reach out to villages as well. Through food distributions, local pastor's support, and a
blanket distribution of over 300 blankets while India is experiencing one of its coldest winters.

Matt 5:34-36  “Then the King will say to those on his right, ‘Come, you who are blessed by my Father; take
your inheritance, the kingdom prepared for you since the creation of the world. For I was hungry and you
gave me something to eat, I was thirsty and you gave me something to drink, I was a stranger and you
invited me in, I needed clothes and you clothed me, I was sick and you looked after me, I was in prison and
you came to visit me.'"

Pressing On - Being the Hands and Feet of Christ!

HAPPY NEW YEAR!  
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TAKE A PEEK AT WHAT'S INIDE:

That the home residents and staff are healthy and
that they continue to be a light in their
community. 
Safety in a country not friendly towards
Christians. 
Madhukar and Sony to have wisdom as they
minister to the children and women.
Ida and Enoch as they return to the U.S. to finish
their University studies. 

Prayer request: 

By His Hands - Many are Blessed

You can give online or send a check to: 
 Renewed Hope India, 2343 East Katrina Blvd. Kent City, MI 49330
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Food Distribution

Outreach to village women 


